Ag Foundations – Skinner

Students will be emailed their assignments or can come pick them up at HCHS.  Students will answer the packets over the next 2 weeks.
Beginning May 1, 2020, SMALL groups of students will be able to come to HCHS to take their certification exam.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please sign up for the Ag Foundations REMIND app and text @ebb96f8 to 81010 in order to stay updated.
